Welcome to 4th Grade!
Team Gendron/Hogg

We hope you had a great summer and are ready for an exciting year! We are delighted to have you on our team.  Please refer to the following information to get you started this school year:
· Team website:  Link can be found on the Baucom Home Page -> Academics and Programs -> Classrooms -> 4th Grade-> Mrs. Hogg’s and Ms. Gendron’s News. We will post newsletters on our TEAM webpage every two weeks and also send them out via email and Tuesday folders.
· Be sure your child’s name is on all supplies, including any jackets, sweaters, lunch boxes, and       backpacks.
·  Each day our class will have a snack time.  Students should have a HEALTHY snack. 
 (NO CANDY PLEASE)
· Our Curriculum Night will be September 10th from 6:30-8:00 (two sessions). Please plan to attend, as we will give an overview of curriculum, discuss technology and communication this year, go over expectations for the school year, and other important information.  We can answer any questions you have at that time. 
· All parents must sign in at the office when you first come onto the campus. You will be required to show a picture ID. You must sign your child out at the office when you pick them up early. Your child will then be called to the office to meet you. For the safety of our children, please follow the carpool rules.
· We will be asking for volunteers throughout the year for various activities.  Please, please,  register right away at any Wake County school to volunteer.  Even if you registered last year, you MUST register again for the new school year. Our Historic Oak View field trip is on April 3. Expect the consent form for field trips to be sent home in January.  
· If you need to contact us, please email or call the school at 387-2168, and we will get back to you as soon as possible.
· Finally, please RETURN ALL FORMS INSIDE THE PROVIDED FILE FOLDER next week!  It would be great to have all forms completed and handed in on the first day of school!  We greatly appreciate your help with this!    

We’re looking forward to a wonderful school year!  

Emlyn Gendron (egendron@wcpss.net) 

Liz Hogg (ehogg@wcpss.net) 



                                                                                  




